
Warning:  Do not use a Term Contract when spending State, Federal or Special Funds
Do not use any term contracts to purchase goods or services when using Federal, State or Special Funds.  Term contracts may contain provisions that conflict with Federal or State provisions. 
City departments must contact their assigned City Attorney for applicable provisions, procedures and relevant fund requirements.
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